
From: Mann Utilities <mannutilities@gmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Nov 8, 2019 at 1:25 PM 
Subject: New opportunity 
To: Lisa Schmidt <lschmidt@mail.thebluebook.com> 

So I joined The Bluebook Network this month because we started our own site development team 
recently and wanted to make sure we can keep them busy. This week I have received 2 phone calls to bid 
small subdivisions in the Tampa area. I asked each one how they found me and the both said they pulled 
me out of THE BLUEBOOK NETWORK!!!  Thanks Lisa. 

Thank you, 

Greg Mann 
352-266-6818 
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